
SOUTH ALBURGH FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 
c/o Alburgh Village Office 

1 Firehouse Road 
Alburgh, Vermont  05440 

safd2customer@gmail.com 
 

  
 

(DATE) 
 
(Name) 
(Address) 
(City, (State/Province)  (Zip/Postal Code) 
 
Dear (Name), 
 
Re:  Flow Allocation and Water Service Connection Approval for (Property Location and Parcel ID) 
 
This letter confirms that the provision of water service to (Property Location and Parcel ID) has 
been reviewed and approved by the SAFD No. 2 Prudential Committee for (Number) ERUs, 
which is (Number – 450 for 1 ERU) gallons per day.   
 
We understand the Agency of Natural Resources requires that an approval letter from the South 
Alburgh Fire District No. 2 Prudential Committee be recorded with the exemption form for those 
single family residences exempt from the potable water supply/wastewater permit process.  The 
Prudential Committee has authorized me to provide this written record of the property’s water 
allocation and connection approval.  
 
This approval is based on the information provided to South Alburgh Fire District No. 2 in the 
completed Customer Connection Checklist, including a site review by the water systems 
operator.  Your connection is not expected to adversely affect water system pressure, flow or 
potability.  
 
The Single Family Residence State Exemption Form, which can be found online at 
www.safd2.org , and this letter must be recorded by you with the Alburgh Town Clerk. There will 
be a recording fee, which is set by that office.  
 
Please contact SAFD2 if you need any additional information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chair 
SAFD2 Prudential Committee  
Or Designee 
 

http://www.safd2.org/

